
   The Second Sunday in Advent  8th December 2024 

 
 
 
We pray for the repose of the souls of .. 
...Michael Collins R.I.P. Cappanalaught, and 
...Michael O’Sullivan, R.I.P. Limerick Road, and Caherdavin, who 
    died during the week.  We also remember … 

 

..Marie Halpin R.I.P. mother of Joe Halpin, Lodge Road. 
We extend our sympathy to all their family, friends and neighbours. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those whose           
anniversaries occur at this time.   May they all Rest in Peace    
  

 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Sixmilebridge next week Team C 

 

Christmas Mass Bouquets available in the Parish Office 
 

Parish Office 

Tues - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.45 on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat.  7th  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sun. 8th  
 
 
 
Sat. 14th  
 
 
Sun. 15th  

   7.30 p.m. 
   
    
 
 
 
 
  9.00 a.m. 
 
 12.00  
 
 7.30 p.m. 
 
 
 9.00 a.m. 

Kathleen O’Malley 
Tom Liddy 
Tony Breen 
Annette Fawl 
Betty White 
Gisela O’Mahony 
Nellie Murphy 
Paddy + Mary Keane 
Michael, Margaret + Patrick Neville 
Peter + Betty McNamara 
James + Catherine McNamara 
Mary Mc Namara (Months Mind) 
Padraig + Paddy Mc Namara 
Annette Fawl 
Joan + Peter Meehan 
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At Mass this Saturday night we extend a special       
welcome  to the First Holy Communion children           
together with their families to a special Family Mass. 
 
 

Invitation! .. we are currently preparing a Rota for  

Readers of the Word for the coming year. We invite 
anyone who would like to partake in this ministry 
please contact the Parish Office.  
 
 

Sixmilebridge ICA Guild Annual 45 Drive     
Greyhound Bar on Sunday December 15th at 6 p.m.  
Presenting the Mrs. Murphy Memorial Cup. 
 

Kilmurry National School is now accepting applications 
for enrolment for 2025/26 school year. You can contact the 
school for an application form at 061 367623 or secre-
tary@kilmurryns.com or download the form online from our 
webpage at https://www.kilmurry-ns.ie/enrolment/ 
Completed enrolment application forms can be posted to 
Kilmurry N.S., Sixmilebridge, Co Clare, V95 NX71 or emailed 
secretary@kilmurryns.com                                                               
Closing date for applications is 31st January 2025. 

Christmas Craft Session in Sixmilebridge Library 
Join us in the library for a fun and festive Christmas Craft  
Session for children. Taking place Saturday 14th December 
from 12.30 – 1.30pm. Suitable for ages 5 – 10.                        
No booking required. 

Sixmilebridge\Kilmurry Macra Christmas Bingo 
night in the Pumphouse Kilmurry on 20th of December. Free 
Entry! Prize for Best Christmas Jumper.! Entry from 7:30. 
Starting at 8:00! All welcome  

Our Remembrance Tree - We invite 
you to remember all those who  

cannot be here with us at       
Christmas by placing a card on our 

tree in Sixmilebridge Church  

Second Sunday in Advent   
 
 

We know that Christmas can be a difficult time          
particularly in current times  so with the assistance of 

the Redemptorists in Limerick we plan to provide  
Christmas Hampers again this year. If you wish to          
apply for a hamper please contact the Holy Rosary 

Conference Phone on 086 3024238                          
Hampers will contain basic foodstuffs                         

and will need to be collected. 
Christmas Appeal: We are not collecting foodstuffs 

this year but if you would like to donate to our          
Christmas Appeal we would very much welcome local 

vouchers for food, fuel, meat etc or cash donations 
which can be left in the Parish Office .                             

Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 

This weekend we welcome Fr. Albert McDonnell to our  
Tradaree Pastoral Area.   

Fr. Albert will reside in Newmarket-on-Fergus.   
 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club Lotto: 

Numbers drawn  3   8   14   19    Jackpot:  €20,000 

 St Vincent de Paul  
Christmas Assistance 2024   

 
    2024 

 
God of Peace, Show us  

Your wisdom in time,                                          
that we may grow to       

expect                                               
Your action on Your time.                                                    
Teach us to be gentle and                                                       

patient with ourselves.                                                     
Make us receptive to  
Your timing in others.                                      
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